Request For Proposal — On Call Landscaping Design Assistance - Inquiries and Answers

1.

2.

Does the City prefer the proposal be sent via mail or email? The City of Grass Valley does not
have a preference.

The RFP mentions that the proposals must be received at the City of Grass Valley City Hall office
no later than 5:00 p.m. on February 24, 2023, but also mentions we may send via PDF. The
proposal may be submitted by hard copy and delivered to 125 E Main St. Grass Valley, Ca by
5:00pm on February 24, 2023. Or the proposal may be submitted as a pdf and emailed to
zacq@cityofgrassvalley.com by no later than 5:00pm on February 24, 2023.

Will the proposed cost in the Selection Criteria be based upon our rate sheet? Or does the City
need costs for the Scope of Work? Yes, the proposed cost in the Selection Criteria will be based
on the rate sheet. The City does not need cost for the Scope of Work.

Is this the first On-call for Landscaping Design Assistance the City of Grass Valley has issued? No
If not, who was awarded the last contract? Living Outdoor Landscapes and Foothill Associates.
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